
I would like to be on record stating that, as a resident of Redwood Valley, I urge the county to 

NOT reopen right now. Doing so would be a premature decision based on political pressure and 

not science or expertise. We must be looking at ways to be resilient through adaptation rather 

than desperately going back a lifestyle that is gone for the foreseeable future. We must step 

forward, not back. Business as usual will result in hundreds of people dying in our community.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Elijah Monroe 

13010 Tomki Rd 

Redwood Valley, Can, 95470 

 


